Facsimile

From: Ahmad FOROUGHI
Director General

Maritime Affairs

Tel: (+98) 21 8493 2141
Fax: (+98)21 8493 2675
E-mail: Foroughi@pmo.ir

To: Vice Admiral Alexandros MARATQOS
IHB President and

Chairman of the S-23 WG

Fax: + 377 9310 8140

CC.: Mr. Michel HUET, Secretary of S-23 WG

Subject: Response to S-23 WG Letter No. 04/2011

No. of pages including this page: 1

Dear Vice Admiral MARATOS,

No: 14194
Date: 15.08.11

Referring to S-23 WG letter No. 04/2011 dated 22 July 2011, Ports and Maritime
Organization (PMO) on behalf of the government of I. R. of IRAN, would like to thank

IHO for its hard work on S-23 WG matters.

Also , this is to inform you that, PMO is supporting paragraph 4.1 of S-23 WG Letter

No0.04/2011, and all the bullet points following that paragraph.

Sincerely Yours,
Ahmad FOROUGHI

Director General
Maritime Affairs
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